
Mr. Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you very much

It was very nice to
on the WEEX signal

A M
1230 KC WEEX

TELEPHONE 6155

EASTON, PA.

May 14, 1956

for your letter of April 27th.

have such a detailed report
fromai,ea.

We have checked the selections listed in your
letter on our station log for Friday, April
27, 1956, and are happy to confirm that.

With kindest regards, I am

Yours ver 1

Nel o S. Rounsley,
Manager

NSR/ck

FM
 8.3 MC

"THE RADIO STATIONS OF THE EASTON EXPRESS"


